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The Department of Aviation would like to present an overview of the need for a new site 
development ordinance for the Austin-Bergstrom International Airport to replace the 
original site development ordinance.  The new ordinance will govern future permitting 
and land development requirements for long term planning at ABIA, which were not 
included in the original ordinance. Staff and consultant team will highlight key 
environmental provisions of the proposed new ordinance.   


